
FAQs for Kindergarten Orientation 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to welcome you and your child to our Kindergarten program! Below are some 

frequently asked questions that may help you as you prepare for the upcoming orientation. 

Frequently Asked Questions 

1. What should we bring to orientation? 

Please bring your child's birth certificate, proof of residency, and any medical records 

(immunizations) that may be required. 

2. When is the orientation scheduled? 

Orientation will be held on August 15, 2023, from 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM in the school cafeteria. 

3. Will we meet the teacher during orientation? 

Yes! You will have the opportunity to meet your child's teacher and ask any questions you may 

have. 

4. Is there a dress code for the orientation? 

No specific dress code is required. Please dress comfortably. 

5. Can I bring my child to the orientation? 

Absolutely! We encourage you to bring your child so they can become familiar with the school 

environment. 

6. Where can I find additional resources? 

Additional resources can be found on our school website under the Kindergarten section. 

We look forward to seeing you and your child at orientation! 

Best regards, 

The Kindergarten Team 


